
 
 
 
With the coronavirus (COVID-19) continuing to spread globally and with market reactions 
intensifying, we want to provide you with an update on where we are in our Business Continuity 
Plans (BCP). 
 
The firm’s continuity plans are designed to ensure that all employees are capable of working 
remotely. We have been testing in ever increasing numbers over the past few weeks and the 
testing has gone well. We are now confident that we are well positioned to move forward into 
the final phase of BCP where everyone can effectively work from home over an indefinite period 
and we will be moving forward with this in the coming days. 
 
Our investment teams remain focused on the disciplines of our investment processes and the 
active management and oversight of investment portfolios. If you have any questions please 
don’t hesitate to contact me or your relationship manager. 
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